Conclusions of the conference 

EUAS office (seats) will be moved from Bratislava to Amsterdam 
President Max Arpels Lezer has been reelected for years 2009/2010 
Membership fees for all organization will be the same ( 50 Euro/Year) 
New members will be accepted from Jewish communities of ex-Yugoslavia. They should send their “resolution to join EUAS” 
Questionnaire about address, president, number of member etc will be send to all organization 
Data base , network and electronic accessible EUAS newspaper will be established 
European organization of Holocaust child survivors (EUAS ), as umbrella organization, will be not member of WF (one another umbrella organization) 
EUAS will ask membership (seat) in Claims conference board 
Resolution was accepted that CEEF pension for Holocaust survivors should be the same in all European countries 
In the process of education about Holocaust should be included communities and Holocaust survivors 
Each organization can apply for their funding 
Next conference - in Warshaw in September 2009 
Max Arpels Lezer, and Henry Obsfeld will attend WF conference, in November 2008, in Virginia, 
especially panel about East Europe and panel about 
Jewish cemeteries 
Participants of the Conference thanks for good organization to the Association of Holocaust survivors in Croatia and their president Melita Svob and to the Jewish community in Zagreb. 
